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Hello Trusted servants, 

We’ve been really busy here in Suffolk County. I attended the following events:  

Robert Rules Workshop 

Share-A-Thon  

Both events were well attended and tremendously successful.  

I urge all AAs especially those young in sobriety whether in age, sober years, or spirit to go to the SENY 

website. These videos are in English, Spanish, and French. The new videos are: 

                               I Thought Drinking Made Me an Artist 

                                         It Could Save Your Life 

The Second Quarter Audited Financial Report is on the From The Delegates page. AA continues to have 

financial concerns. The subscriptions for the Grapevine App continues to do very well.  

General Service Board has selected Scott H. as the New Chairperson Scott H., of Kamloops, British Columbia, 

Canada, a past Class B (alcoholic) trustee.  

As a result of the General Conference elections last April 2024, two new Class B (alcoholic) trustees joined the 

General Service Board of A.A. 

There are two new class B (alcoholic)Trustees 

Gail P., of Victoria, British Columbia, Western Canada regional trustee 

Charlie H., of Lincoln, Nebraska, West Central regional trustee 

The SENY Convention has been scheduled for March 21-23rd at (go to the AA SENY website for info) :  

    The Westchester Marriott 

     670 White Plains Road 

    Tarrytown, NY 10591 

Last month I informed you that registration for the International Convention opened on September 10, 2024. 

The International Convention will take place from July 3 - 6, 2025, in Canada at the Vancouver Convention 

Centre and BC Place Stadium. The Convention theme is Language of the Heart. Please go to the website for 

registration information.  

The website is: https://www.aa.org/international-convention 

There are many opportunities for service in A.A., and most of us have found that volunteering to 

do service improves the quality of our recovery. 

Tonight is Elections and I hope that all will consider standing for a service position in Suffolk County  

Thank you for allowing me to serve,  

 

Regina C 

Alt- DCMC Suffolk General Service 

alt-dcmc@aasuffolkgs-ny.org 

https://www.aa.org/international-convention

